
Church Road nr. to its junction with Vine Road, Molesey - Proposed Zebra Crossing  

 

Statement of Reasons 

 

This proposal is to install a new Zebra Crossing onto a raised table on Church Road 

near to its junction with Vine Road to enhance the existing pedestrian route in the 

area and improve pedestrian safety to residents and school users of St. Lawrence 

School.  

Reasons  

To provide alternative and healthier options to cars for local travel especially to local 

schools.  

The proposed Zebra Crossing will upgrade the pedestrian facilities and improve the 

safety of crossing on Church Road in the vicinity of St. Lawrence School.  The safety 

of pedestrians will be improved by encouraging the drivers to reduce their vehicular 

speed further when crossing over the raised table. The new levels will also provide a 

milder gradient for the crossing users, and it will be beneficial for the visually/mobility 

impaired. 


